
Question on Notice 
No. 1281 

Asked on 16 September 2009 
 
 

MR BLEIJIE asked the Minister for Police, Corrective Services and Emergency Services 
(MR ROBERTS)— 
 
QUESTION: 
 
What is the proposed date for the re-location of the Sunshine Coast Water Police based 
in the Kawana Electorate and how much will this re-location cost? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I refer the Member to the response to Question on Notice 851. 
  
The cost of the relocation will be determined following the successful acquisition of a 
suitable site. 
  


